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Family Christmas Party Saturday December 18
27 families made it through the snow to our annual party.
A big 6thank youd to Crystal Chords whose beaut
made the party very special fi and, of course, to a super
Santa and his splendid elf who delighted the children. Many
thanks also to all those who donated prizes to our Christmas
raffle (see back page), which raised £119 and to Joe and
Tom Inwood who did the tombola (raising £45.60). The
Inwood family also donated a total of £25 from tabletop
sales over the past few months i thank you.
The party was made possible by
lots of great volunteers fi
thanks to you all. Finally we
would like to say a huge thanks
to Roger Khoryati for his very
generous donation of £2000

at our Christmas party i thisis
enough money to run 5 Chatter-
box clubs ii great news for the
new year!
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